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Attraction Events 

The emphasis on GPS this year revolves around churches doing some type of attrac-

tion evangelistic event.  Below you will notice a list of possible events. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many of our churches are already involved in one or many of these activities.  Maybe 

you think your church is too small to do one of these attraction events.  You may con-

sider joining with a church close by and doing something together.  There are always 

possibilities.  

Please let us know at the Mission Center if your church is planning any of these 

events with dates, and other pertinent information. We want to report it in the “Link”.  

Looking forward to hearing from you.  Several Training Manuals are here at the Mis-

sion Center for any church to use.  Just come by or call and reserve the manual and 

use them however you wish. 
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West TN  

Ministers Wives Retreat 

 

“Living Fruitful  

in Ministry” 

 
April 27-28 

LindenValley 
 

Main Speaker:  Dana James 

 

Jeanne Davis and Trish Pierson will 

be leading some of the breakout 

sessions 

 

For more information go to: 

www.tnministerswives.org 

 

News from the Churches 
We want to congratulate Eagle Creek Baptist for celebrating 125 years 

of ministry this year.  Bro. Jamie English and the wonderful people of 

Eagle Creek are to be commended  for the ministry that is going on 

there at this time.  Bro. Jimmy had the privilege of visiting them on 

Sunday, February 12th and presented a plaque to them from the Histor-

ical Committee of the TBC for the many years of service to the Lord 

and the people in their community.  Please pray that God would send 

laborers to help in this field of service to children there. 

 

Bruceton FBC is looking for someone to fill an administrative assistant 

position.  This is a part time position.  If you are interested or know 

someone who might be please call or come by the church office for an 

application.  You may reach the church office M/W/F from 8-2:30 by 

calling 731-586-4212. 

 

Complete the 2012 SBC 

Church Compensation 

Survey today! 

 
Sponsored by your Baptist state con-

vention, GuideStone Financial Re-

sources and LifeWay Christian Re-

sources, the 2012 survey is again 

online.  In 2010 about 12,000 church 

employees participated, and we’re 

counting on you to make this year’s 

survey a success. 

 

The survey takes less than 10 

minutes to complete. 

Your individual results are kept 

anonymous. Results are reported 

in aggregate at the state or na-

tional level for churches of simi-

lar size and budget. 

 

 

Visit www.GuideStone.org/

CompensationSurvey by May 31 to 

take the online survey. 

CBBA  Evangelism Rally 

May 6th 

Huntingdon FBC 

Rev. Willie McLaurin, speaker 

Disaster Relief Training 

April  13 & 14 

Huntingdon FBC 

 
Introduction to Disaster Relief-$36 

Recertification to Disaster Relief-$36 

There will be no charge for specialty clas-

ses but must be certified to take them.  

Must be 18 years of age. There will be a  

$6 cost for lunch.   

 

Mission Opportunity 

 

There will be a meeting to discuss a possible mission trip to  

Israel. It will be at the Mission Center on March 1st at 6 pm. 

There will be a limited number of places for the trip.  If you are 

interested but cannot attend the meeting, please call the Mission 

Center. 
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One hundred percent of gifts given to the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering is 

used to support Southern Baptist missionaries serving in the United States and 

Canada.  The offering represents 47 percent of the North American Mission 

Board’s total income. 

 

A Gift to Annie 

 
 Will provide a host meal for a resident at a homeless shelter 

 

 

Will provide a Bible for a new believer 

 

Will provide a witnessing tools & training for a mission team to 

share Christ with unbelievers 

 

 

Will provide supplies for a neighborhood evangelistic outreach 

event announcing a new church plant 

CBBA Vacation Bible School Clinic 

April 9th  

Huntingdon FBC 

 
5:30-6:15 Meal    Family Life Center   Pat Wright 

6:15-6:30 Opening Rally  Worship Center   Henry Simpson 

6:30- 8:15  Conference 
 

 Directors    Choir Room    Jenifer Ognibene 

 Preschool Leaders   Pre-K Classroom   Summer Tippitt 

 Grade 1 & 2 Leaders   Above the Library   Emily Smith 

 Grade 3 & 4 Leaders   Kennon House    Beth Bailey 

 Grade 5 & 6 Leaders (VBX)  Network    Nick Harville 

 Music Rotation Leaders  Worship Center   Al Bailey 

 Mission Rotation Leaders  Conference Room 2   Bro. Gerry Hale 

           Sherrie Beasley 

 Craft Rotation Leaders  Room 6C    Sherry Ozier  

 

8:15-8:30 Open House & Snack Display   In all rooms and Family Life Center 

 

     

Make Plans to 

Attend  
 

CBBA Executive  

Board 

& 

CBBA WMU  

Meeting 

 

 

April 16  

East Side  

Baptist 

6:00 pm  

 

 

$5 

$15 

$50 

$100 



 

 

Approaching Dates and 

Events of Interest 

CARROLL-BENTON BAPTIST 
ASSOCIATION 

 

Phone and fax: 
  731.986.8818 and 1.866.546.4581 

carroll-benton@cbba1.org 
 

565 High Street 
Huntingdon, TN  38344 

The mission of the Carroll-Benton 
Baptist Association is to encourage 

fellowship & equip churches to 
carry out the Great Commission  
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Life Choices 

 Pregnancy Help 

Center 

 
1241 Hwy 70 W 

Camden, TN 38320 

731-584-1717 

lifechoiceshelp.com 

We Understand and 

 Care about YOU! 

 

All services are free and 

completely  

confidential.  

Benton, Carroll, 

 Decatur, and  

Humphreys counties. 

We receive no  

government  

assistance and  

we operate strictly on 

donations. 

 

Mar 4-11,  Week of Prayer for North 

                    American Missions, Annie 

                     Armstrong Offering 

 

Mar 6, West TN Pastors Conference, 

               Union University, 10 am 

 

Mar 11, Daylight Savings Time Begins 

 

Mar 12, CBBA Pastors Conference, 

               Mission Center, 10:30 am 

 

Mar 26, CBBA Pastors Conference, 

               Mission Center, 10:30 am 

 

March 23-25, Missions Get Together & 

                         Connection 

April 3, West TN Pastors Conference, 

 Union University, 10  am 

April 6, Good Friday, CBBA Office 

               Closed 

April 8, Easter 

April 9, CBBA VBS Conference, 

 Huntingdon FBC 5:30 pm 

 April 13-14, Disaster Relief Training, 

                      Huntingdon FBC 

April 16, CBBA Executive Board 

            Meeting, East Side Baptist, 

                 6:00 pm  

April 22, CBBA Bible Drills and 

                Speakers Tournament, 

                  McKenzie FBC 

April 28, Regional Bible Drills and  

                Speakers Tournament, 

                Martin FBC 

 

 

 


